Subject:FW: Alcohol Licence Aplication

From: davidlaing

Sent: 07 June 2017 15:59 To: Laurence Foord

Cc:

Subject: Alcohol Licence Aplication

Dear Mr.Foord,

Alcohol Licence Application 17/OO7i7/LAPRA (LI)

Ours is the house closest to the ground floor of the Corn Exchange and the planned restaurant of The Boston Tea Party. We are the residents most likely to be affected by failure to prevent public nuisance and disorder.

- 1. Public nuisance should encompass noise from loud music heard from outside the restaurant during daytime and evening with no effective protection for residents and passers by. Keeping the windows closed on Newtown might solve the problem.
- 2. Public nuisance and disorder may well result from loud voices and rowdy behaviour as customers and staff leave after a good lunch or in the evening and maybe unaware that this is a residential area. This problem needs to be solved.
- 3. Public nuisance noise made by restaurant and kitchen staff who might walk, drink and smoke in the service road running from East Street to Newtown and past the backs of houses in St.John's Street.
- 4. Public nuisance also includes noise made by the movement of bottles and cans from the kitchens to the rubbish collection point in East Street. This noise is common in Chichester as the vast number of cafes and restaurants chuck away their rubbish.

5. If the premises are to be closed by 7.30 each evening, it is obviously illogical and wrong to serve alcohol until 7.30 by which time all customers and all staff should have left the building. If the restaurant closed at 7pm, it would allow restaurant and kitchen staff to leave by 7.30.

My wife and I are objecting to the granting of an Alcohol Licence unless and until all the matters above are dealt with.

Yours sincerely,

David M. Laing

3 New Town,

Chichester, PO19 1UG